
361 NEW BEDS IS NOT ENOUGH
WE NEED 1500 NEW PERMANENT BEDS IN 2018

The shelters are full. Winter respite sites are overcrowded and have terrible conditions. 
The City Budget only adds a maximum of 361 new shelter beds. 

The City plans to add 1,000 beds over 3 years - guaranteeing the crisis will continue.  
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FIGHTING TO WIN SINCE 1990

•	 Add 1500 new permanent beds in 2018 
•	 Develop a plan for the respite centers 

for April 15th and make it public 

•	 Improve respite site conditions 
•	 Stop scapegoating refugees and 

people with mental health issues

WE DEMAND THE CITY:

Monday, February 12, 9am
City Hall - Bay and Queen (front doors)
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